
 

 

 

 

 

 

Media Release 
 

Advisory to Beneficiary Owners (BO) 

(Demat account holders) 
 

Mumbai, March 14, 2024: 

Investors’ attention is drawn to recent regulatory action announced by the Reserve Bank of India 

(RBI) vide its press releases dated January 31, 2024, and February 23, 2024, whereby they have 

put restrictions on Paytm Payments Bank Ltd., on further deposits, credit transactions, or top-ups 

to customer accounts, prepaid instruments, wallets, FASTags, NCMC cards, etc., effective March 

15, 2024, with exceptions for interest, cashbacks, or refunds. 

The demat account holders who have bank account with Paytm Payments Bank Ltd as a registered 

bank account in their respective demat account(s) are hereby informed to review the said 

arrangement and take appropriate steps to avoid any impact due to the aforesaid regulatory action 

by RBI on Paytm Payments Bank Ltd. 

Issued in investor interest. 

 

 

About CDSL:   

Central Depository Services (India) Limited (CDSL) is India’s leading and only listed depository, with 

an objective of providing convenient, dependable and secure depository services at affordable cost to all 

market participants. CDSL received its certificate of commencement of business from SEBI in February 

1999 and it facilitates holding and transacting in securities in the electronic form and facilitates settlement 

of trades on stock exchanges.   

 

CDSL maintains and services 11 crore+ Demat accounts of Investors or Beneficial Owners (BOs) spread 

across India.  These BOs are serviced by CDSL’s 580+ Depository Participants (DPs) from over 22,000+ 

locations.   
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